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A big welcome from the Y5 team:  

Your class teacher: Mrs Smith 

Hello! I am so excited to be your teacher next year! We 

are going to tackle some really exciting topics together 

in year 5 and we will also be doing lots to prepare you 

for Year 6. I am especially really looking forward to 

teaching you all about space! A bit about me: in my spare 

time, I love the beach, I enjoy reading, drawing, 

painting, drinking coffee (and eating chocolate!) and going out on adventures 

with my two young children Jackson and Phoebe and my nosy old boxer dog, 

Daisy. I can’t wait for us all to be together in September!   
 



Y our teaching assistant: Mrs Bowers 
 

Hello everyone, I am really excited to welcome you all 

to year 5. I will be your new year 5 Teaching Assistant 

for both year 5 classes and I will be here to support 

and help you throughout the year. 

I can’t wait to share the ‘life cycle’ topic with you 

during our science learning.  This is a wonderful science topic and one of my 

favourites.  I love nature, animals and the outdoors; at home I have two 

grown-up boys (Harrison and Joel), a hamster called Mole and 6 pet chicks 

named after Star Wars characters! 😊 I can’t wait to hear all about you 

and your interests. See you all very soon! 

 

This is where you will line up    This is what your new classroom looks like 
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This is the internal door to your classroom 

This is the outside door to your 

Classroom 

 

 
These are the lockers for                                                                                                           

Your bags and coats                                       

 

 

 

 

This is where you will put your water bottle 

and lunch bag (if you have one 

 

 

 

 

 

You will use the 

same KS2 toilets as 

last year. 



      

What will be expected of you in Year 5? 

• You will be responsible for your water bottle, lunch, homework and PE kit (NOT your grown 

ups!) 

• You will come into school in your PE kit on the allocated PE day, which is on Thursday each 

week.  Your PE kit MUST be black bottoms (jogging bottoms/leggings/shorts), and a plain 

white T-shirt. 

• You must follow the BEE rules (Be safe, Be kind, Be respectful,Be proud) at all times 

• We expect you to show the same level of respect to all adults (your teachers, teaching 

assistants and middays) 

• English (Spag) homework is given out on Thursday to be handed in the following Wednesday. 

• Maths homework is given out on Thursday to be handed in the following Wednesday. 

• Spellings are given out on Thursday to be tested the following Wednesday. 

• There will be a times tables challenge every week. 

 

What does a typical day in Year 5 look like? 

8.45am TMT – Tough Ten 

9.00am Whole Class Guided Reading   

9.30am SPAG/ Assembly/ fix-it time or finishing off 

10am Maths 

11.10am Break time (remember not to take plastic wrappers outside) 

11.25am Daily mile 

11.40am English 

12.30pm Lunchtime  

1.30pm Quiet reading/class novel 

1.45pm Science/History/Geography/Art/ DT/PE 

3.15pm Home time 

 

We hope that this tells you all you need to know. If there is anything else, 

please contact me on the Seesaw app or you can email me on: 

kirstie.smith@gorsehall.tameside.sch.uk 

 

Thank you 

Mrs Smith  

 


